
From: Dennis/Sandra Williams <dscustomwood@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, May 21, 2020 10:34 AM 
To: Linda Jones <ljones2@mckinneycdc.org> 
Subject: Re: Promotional grant term extension 
 

MESSAGE: THIS EMAIL IS FROM AN EXTERNAL SENDER. BE CAUTIOUS WHEN OPENING ATTACHMENTS OR CLICKING URL LINKS. 
 
The Kiwanis Club of McKinney would like to have the promotional grant we received in 2018 to be 
extended until Oct 31 2020. We hope our Triathlon can be held on September 20, 2020. Thanks 
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